4/27/10 Board Hearing
AB 2121
Deadline: 3/26/10 by 12 noon

commentletters - COMMENT LETTER AB23121 POLICY

From: "John N.Hom" <seahom(@mcn.org> E @ E “ W E
To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov> :

Date: 3/22/2010 4:55 PM MAR 22 2010
Subject: COMMENT LETTER AB23121 POLICY _ ;

SWRCB EXECUTIVE

- Dear Sirs,

We have lived at The Sea Ranch for 24 years and, along with many neighbors, have been careful with our use of
water. This has lead to exemplarily water conservation here.

The Sea Ranch followed state guidelines years ago to build a reservoir for water storage during months of low
river flow; water was pumped only when conditions were right. To change the guidelines now is abviously unfair
without more consideration to its effect on the community.

We urge you not to adopt this bill as currently written. Please take into account the full economic effect of this
policy on Sea Ranch residents.

Thank you for your consideration,

John N. and Katherine C.Horn, Unit 28, Lot 71
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